
Earthship Dog Policy

At Earthship, we love our furry friends, but we would like to point out some ground rules so that 
we can maintain everyone’s wellbeing and enjoyment:

1. We do not mind having dogs near the job site or classroom, as long as their “parent” is a 
responsible dog owner. Please note that dogs should stay outside and off the actual job site, 
as tools and materials are being used that can harm your dog and jeopardize the work being 
done. 

2. It is a policy of the Earthship Greater World community to always have dogs on leash or 
lead. If the job site or classroom is far enough from other residences and the dog behaves 
well enough to stay close to the job site, we sometimes allow them to be off leash but please 
always have a lead/leash with you. If your dog runs away and is found by one of the 
residents in the community, they will call Animal Control.

3. Please be aware that there are residents that own chickens in the community. You will be 
responsible for any damage that your dog creates to any residents. Also please be mindful 
about us maintaining a good relationship with the community residents.

4. Please note that there are trucks, deliveries, and backhoes around the job site. It is your 
responsibility to watch after your pet. 

5. In no way is Earthship Biotecture responsible for any harm caused to your pet.

6. If your dog harms another animal or human, you will be responsible for covering the costs of 
any medical bills or damages.

7. Your dog’s vaccinations have to be up to date. Also, if your dog is not neutered or spayed, it 
if your responsibility to keep it away from other dogs.

8. If you are staying on campus, you will be responsible for any damages caused by your dog.

9. Please note that the “resident” dogs all get along and know each other. If this is at all 
jeopardized or there are any issues because of a visiting dog towards other dogs, crew or 
students, we will ask you to restrain your dog or not bring it to site or classroom. 

10. Finally, please be aware that there are packs of coyotes and rattle snakes and even 
mountain lions have been spotted. Please keep your pooch safe!

Thank you so much for your understanding and if you have any questions, please refer to the 
Academy office.  

(Closest veterinary clinic to Earthship community: Taos Vet Clinic - (575) 758-7310


